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Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2016 4:20 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Fwd: AT&T tower on Chappy

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: rob kagan <chappyunlimited@verizon.net> 
Date: April 3, 2016 at 3:17:42 PM EDT 
To: <turner@mvcommission.org> 
Subject: AT&T tower on Chappy 

Hi 
 
I would like to voice my support for the cell tower on Chappy that is being proposed by AT&T. 
 As a past EMT and current member of the Edgartown Fire Department I know first hand the 
trouble with not having good cell service on Chappy.  I know the story of the lightning striking a 
man on Chappy and his wife not being able to contact emergency services has been relayed to 
you.  But there are countless other stories of workers in the Enos lots being hurt and not being 
able to contact anyone for help.  Also, there have been times when tourists on the Trustees 
properties have needed help and could not get it due to the lack of cell phone coverage.  This is a 
public health issue and I feel trumps any aesthetic arguments anyone might have against this 
project.   
 
Thank you for your time and work on this matter, 
 
Rob Kagan 
2 Old Pocha Road 
Edgartown, MA  


